## TO HOLD PARTY OCTOBER 26 Arrangements are being made by the

DENFELD SOPHOMORES PLAN

sophomore class of the Denfeld high school for a party which will be given Friday, Oct. 26, for members of the class and their friends. A short program and games will feature the entertainment. Refreshments will be served. Miss Carey, faculty adviser and the

following students are in charge of the arrangements. Theodore Wuroviack. Helen Scott, Beatrice Lowe, William Gray, Leonard Hendrickson, Leo Guinn, Florence Powler, Mildred Anderson and

Ruth Gibson. Officers of the class are: Leonard Hendrickson, president; Dorothy Cummings, vice president and Mildred Anderson, secretary. The office of treasurer will be filled at a meeting to be

held next week.